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P.L.A.Y. Group Notes 
 

P.L.A.Y. will be meeting on Monday, Mar. 25 at 

6:30 in the elementary media center.  All are 

welcome to come share ideas and support. 
 

Spirit Days 
 

It is always fun to show school spirit. Elementary 

students are encouraged to celebrate our school by 

wearing red or Cardinal clothing on Fridays.   

 

Upcoming Events 
 

Mar. 10 – Daylight Savings Time Starts 

Mar. 25 – P.L.A.Y. Group Meeting, 6:30, Elem 

Mar. 26 – Kindergarten Registration, 5-7:00 pm 

Mar. 26 – End of Quarter 3  

Mar. 27 - Apr. 1 - Spring Break for Students 

Apr. 2 – Start of Quarter 4 

April 26 – PJ/Comfy Clothes Spirit Day 

May 23- Concerts – See flyer 

 

Cardinal Club Registration  

Preschool Enrollment 
 

Cardinal Club registration for the summer and 

2024-2025 school year is open now. Forms are sent 

by email to current families. Paper copies will be 

available outside the Cardinal Club room, or email 

cardinalclub@lewalt.k12.mn.us 

 

Preschool enrollment forms for half day and 

extended care are also available. Forms will be sent 

home with current families. To request a paper 

copy, email vgreden@lewalt.k12.mn.us 

 Families will be notified by April 15th of their 

child's placement.   

 

Parenting Tip 
 
Have you ever seen your child hit their sibling, 
seemingly for no reason at all? In these upsetting 
(and confusing) situations, it’s a very normal 
reaction to ask: 
“Why did you do that?!” 
But this reaction isn’t helpful because it just 
creates shame. Plus, kids often don’t know WHY 
they did something anyway.  
It’s more helpful to shift the focus to finding 
solutions and teaching self-reflection. 
Here’s how: 
First, calmly acknowledge the feeling behind 
the behavior (even if you have to guess): 
“It’s okay to feel frustrated.” 
Then, set a limit and explain why their actions 
are not workable: 
“But I won’t let you hit your brother. When you hit 
it hurts the other person and it doesn’t solve the 
problem.” 
Finally, explain what they can do instead:  
“Next time, you can say, ‘I’m not ready to share.’ 
You can also come and get me if you need help.” 
Acknowledging your child’s feelings without 
judgment shows that it’s safe to come to you for 
help or guidance. 
And giving them new tools encourages them to 
take responsibility for their actions and make 
better choices in the future. 
In this week’s guide, “Why did you do that?” we 
share more example scenarios to help you offer 
guidance instead of judgment in challenging 
situations. 

  

http://www.lewalt.k12.mn.us/


 



 



Mark Morris After School Enrichment  

 

 

What: An after school program with a focus on nature connection through outdoor education 

programming with a survival/wilderness living skills focus. 

  
 

When: Session 2: Grades 3rd and 4th March 14th and 21st   
Registration Online at:  

https://campscui.active.com/orgs/SeekersWild?season=3461336&session=6212

4636 
 

  
Where: Wild spaces around the Lewiston-Altura area including but not limited to: 

(transport provided by Seekers Wild) 

-Bronk/Plowline Trail State Forest unit 

-Farmers Park 

-Whitewater State Park 

 
Each day we will venture out to various wild spaces surrounding the Lewiston-Altura School 

District. We will hike short ways on and off trail with the intent to create a sense of wilderness. 

Then between our core and secondary routines, we will tackle skills and activities that focus on 

the things that tie us to the land which are obtaining and securing our basic human needs; air, 

shelter, water and food. We will also talk about and participate in activities that focus on the 

brain’s role in maintaining a healthy balance and the relationship that has in survival/wilderness 

living situations. 
 

 

 

 

https://campscui.active.com/orgs/SeekersWild?season=3461336&session=62124636
https://campscui.active.com/orgs/SeekersWild?season=3461336&session=62124636


 
 



 



 



 
 



 



 



 

 



 

 

 

Unlocking 
Power & Potential 

Girls on the Run has fun, evidence-based programs that inspire 

participants to recognize their inner strength, increase their level of 

physical activity, imagine their possibilities, and confidently stand up 

for themselves and others. 

 



https://www.gotrmn.org/3rd-5th-grade-program-details 

https://www.gotrmn.org/3rd-5th-grade-program-details


 



 

 



 


